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Diary of Forthcoming Events
OCTOBER - VOCATIONAL SERVICE MONTH

30 October     Speech Competition - Crawford Prep, Lonehill
05 November    District Governor Visit
08 November   Night at the Races

Birthdays and Anniversaries :
Oct  20 - Pauline Goldsmith; 22 - Norman MacLeod and Vaughan Russell;
24 - Ian Goldsmith
NRC FELLOWSHIP Trophy is with Andrew Buttress ( 30 July)

Pres Paul Westcott thanks Rtn Kai Florscheutz for his company’s donation
of a beautiful coffee machine for Night at the Races raffle/auction. .



Pic 1 : The Fellowship trophy finally changes hands ! Pic
2  & 3 : Beautiful sunset on Northcliff Hill and a
committed gathering for sundowners !

CLUB SERVICES : Speaker Programme: Members need to help to organise speakers. ALL members to provide a
contact for a speaker or be prepared to put a topic forward that they are willing to talk about. .Please arrange your own
replacement if unable to do the duty assigned.

Apologies: Please email pwestcott99@gmail.com or SMS 0827728863 before 24h00 on Monday before the meeting.

NEWS & EVENTS

CLUB WEBSITE www.northcliffrotary.co.za
INTERACT WEBSITE             http://northcliffinteract.webs.com/
DISTRICT 9400 WEBSITE www.rotary9400.co.za/
ROTARY INTERNATIONAL www.rotary.org
MAKING UP?
http://www.rotary.org/en/AboutUs/SiteTools/ClubLocator
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Public Relations: Please contact Ian Goldsmith
with any articles and photos that you have taken to
promote Rotary and the NRC in the Community,
and to keep our  Website up to date!


